
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am trying to lodge a submission about the Trans Pacific Partnership and was directed to
 you as my browser would not open the submissions page.
I would like to lodge a submission on the Trans Pacific Partnership. I strongly object to this
 partnership as it strips our country's rights to enact laws to protect our land and hands the
 rights to foreign companies. It also takes away our chance to cheaper pharmaceuticals,
 our privacy as we may be monitored as well as forcing the tax payer to pay for lawsuits
 from corporations who deem they will loose profits from our laws. Only banks and
 corporations seem to understand the treaty and are pressuring our government to sign
 without debate. This seems to be under handed and against the public’s best interests. I
 urge you to stop and open the discussion to the public. This should not be shrouded in
 secrecy. I hope this submission can get to right place so I can have my say.
Regards
David Blackadder
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